

## Loella F. Dewing Elementary School

Tewksbury, MA 01876 978-640-7858

Dewing Elementary School @dewing tps



Terry Gerrish, Principal tgerrish@tewksbury.k12.ma.us

Jan Fuller, Asst. Principal/Preschool Coordinator ifuller@tewksbury.k12.ma.us

May 18, 2018

Dear Dewing School Families,

It's with equal parts sadness and excitement that I'm announcing my retirement at the end of this school year. I've been in the Tewksbury Public Schools for more than 33 years and have been here at the Dewing for the past seven years. I thoroughly enjoy the work I've been doing leading an early learning center and have loved working with you and your children.

Since I've been at the Dewing, I've been able to help create a new library and to welcome the special education preschool program into our building. We've also begun to look at social emotional learning in our school in that time. For me, there is no greater joy than helping young children grow and learn!

In the future, I hope to still do some work in early childhood education. I'm also looking forward watching my grandchildren grow and to many new adventures in my hometown. I wish you all the best. It's been an honor to help start your children on their path through public education.

Sincerely,

Ban H. Fuller

**Assistant Principal** 

1 Julier

District Strategy: